

November 17, 2014

Phillip L. Zweig Executive Director PhysiciansAgainstDrugShortages (PADS)

Re: Complaint on Eugene Schneller

Dear Mr. Zweig,

We have examined your complaints directed at Mr. Eugene Schneller, Professor of Supply Chain Management at ASU as expressed in your e-mail communications addressed to Ms. Debra Murphy of April 21, 2014 and July 21, 2014. It appears that the source of your complaint is based upon a report written by Mr. Schneller in 2009 as a private citizen without affiliation to the University. Moreover, we indicate that he has provided to ASU proper notification of consulting arrangements that you have alluded to in your letter. With these comments, this is to let you know that Arizona State University does not intend to pursue the actions that you have requested, and is ending its review of this matter.

Sincerely,

William T. Petuskey, Sc.D.

Associate Vice President, Office of Knowledge

Enterprise and Development

480-965-6358